From: Michele Herren <mherren@usd434.us>

Date: Fri, Dec 30, 2022 at 11:58 AM

Subject: JH Girls Assistant BB coach

To: Austin Hershberger <ahershberger@usd434.us>
CC: Cyndee Washington <cwashington@usd434.us>

Mr. Hershberger,

Please accept this email as official notification of my resignation from the position of JH
Girls Assistant BB Coach effective immediately.

Please feel free to share this email with any other administration as needed.

I've really enjoyed my time working with the other coaches and student athletes.
Thank you!

Michele Herren



